Florida Department of State
Divison of Corporations
P.0. Box 6327

Tallahassee, Florida 32314

Re: N94000005543

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that we have changed our mailing address. Our new address is:
12783-A West Forest Hill Blvd., Wellington, Florida, 33414. Please make the
necessary changes. Thank you.

incerely,

I 6seph R. Piconcelli
PRESIDENT




